

Coaches and parents, get involved in the Boosters and earn more money for your team!

Hackett needs more parents of athletes involved with the Boosters and you can help. The Boosters meet monthly from August to December and February to June. Increasing parent participation is critical to the ongoing support and success of our teams.

This school year, we are continuing a program to help your team earn up to \$300 additional for the next athletic year (2021-22). Here is how it works:

- ★ Have a parent from your team attend and participate in our monthly meetings and earn \$50 per meeting for up to six meetings. Participation includes giving a team report, contributing to discussion, agreeing to complete a task on behalf of the Boosters, and similar activities.
- ★ Parents can only represent one team per meeting; coaches do not count as a team representative even if they are a parent.
- * Board members cannot be counted as a team representative.
- ★ If at least 75% of your team's families join the Boosters, your team will earn \$100 and you will need to have a representative at only 4 meetings.
- ★ Cooperative teams are not eligible for these funds.
- ★ If a meeting is canceled due to Board member unavailability, each team will receive \$25 credit. There will be no credit if the meeting is canceled due to weather.
- ★ Teams with scheduled events (not practices) on meeting nights can receive credit for that meeting if no representative is able to attend.

This money is in addition to the amount the coach requested in the annual budget process and can be used for any equipment/uniform expenses.

The Boosters exist to support all Hackett athletes. Now by being involved, you can support your own athletes at a higher level.

Coaches, if you have any questions about this initiative, please contact Chris Abid at cabid@hackettcp.org.